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Chairman Ruby and members of the House Transportation Committee, my name is 

James Pursley, and I am the executive director of the ND Travel Alliance 

Partnership. On behalf of TAP, I am submitting this testimony in support of HB 

1394, which would authorize the North Dakota Department of Transportation to 

establish a logo sign program to benefit travelers on the state’s highway system. 

Research has shown that North Dakota is predominantly a drive-to state with most 

visitors arriving and touring via automotive vehicles, including motorhomes and 

RVs. Specifics within HB 1394 would make it easier for the traveling public to locate 

and access specific services such as fuel, food and lodging while traveling on state 

highways. 

This program is not intended to compete with, nor take the place of, traditional 

roadside signage, but as a supplemental source of information for visitors. Forty-

seven states currently have the easily recognizable blue logo signs. 

Tourism is the state’s third-largest industry, and it is imperative that we do what we 

can to ensure travelers have an unforgettable experience, with the expectation of 

longer stays, repeated visits or even relocation. North Dakota Tourism Division data 

indicates that people are more likely to relocate to locations in which they have had 

previous enjoyable visits. 

TAP asks the House Transportation Committee to consider a do pass for HB 1394.  

 

Thank you. 


